SANITARY DISPOSAL, INC.

P.O. BOX 316 » HERMISTON, OREGON 97838 e (541) 567-8842

November 8, 2012

Mr, David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary
Attn: Records Section
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW
Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: Tariff Submittal, Tariff Number 4, Sanitary Disposal, Inc.
Certificate Number G-173 ‘

Dear Mr., Danner:
We are submitting revised tariff pages, which reflects a Disposal Fee increase.

Attached are revised tariff pages and a copy of the Umatilla County Order reflecting the
Disposal Fee increase. If these rates are approved by the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission they will become effective January 1, 2013. Pursuant to
WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii), affected customers will receive notification of the change on
the first billing reflecting the revision to rates.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (541) 567-8842,
Cell (541) 571-7885 or vie email at mmjewett@machmedia.net.

Sincerely,

A

Mike Jewett
President



